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SHCC LISTSERV #10 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2008 2:47 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: ADVANCE NOTICE OF AN IMPORTANT CHANGE INVOLVING YOUR 50059 AND VOUCHER SUBMISSIONS
Attention all Owners/Agents/Managers:  
A new TRACS Version 2.0.2.C will be implemented nationwide on August 8, 2008.  You may ask, "What does this mean for me?"
There will be an initial three month transition period, August 8th - November 21st, 2008.  During this timeframe, properties may submit both the old version (2.0.2.B) and the new version (2.0.2.C) formats to SHCC for processing. However, beginning November 22nd, 2008, 2.0.2.B version submissions will not longer be accepted by SHCC.  In the coming months, your software vendor will be providing you with additional information regarding updating your systems accordingly.
Please contact Jenny DeSilva at jenniferd@hacanet.org with any questions.
